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From: Debbie Tarry

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 4:21:48 PM

To: Chris Roberts; John Notris

Cc: Pollie McCloskey; Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran
Subject: RE: Ordinance 929 question

Sensitivity: Normal

Chris —

The Planning Commission proposed code language prevents a new Enhanced Shelter from locating within a one mile radius of an existing
Enhanced or Homeless shelter. Transitional encampments have a separate definition from homeless shelter and a separate code section. There
is no distance requirement in the reverse meaning that there is no distance requirement when establishing a homeless shelter, emergency
shelter or transitional encampment between themselves or an enhanced shelter. In other words if a homeless shelter, as that term is defined
in SMC 20.20.024, wanted to open within a mile of an enhanced shelter, then nothing in the SMC would preclude that from occurring. It would
be when a new enhanced shelter wanted to open —then they would need to be a mile about for either an existing enhanced shelter or am
existing homeless shelter.

Would you like this to go in the Green Folder?

Debbie Tarry

City Manager | City of Shoreline

17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133
Pronouns: she/her

@ (200) 801-2211 | www.shorelinewa.gov

NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This email account is publicdomain. Any correspondence from
or to this email account may be a public record. Acordingly, this email, in whole or in part, may be subject
to disdosure pursuant to RCW 42.506, regardless of any daim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.

From: Chris Roberts <croberts@shorelinewa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 11:00 AM

To: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>; John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>

Subject: Ordinance 929 question

Debbie,

The planning commission adds a distance requirement for Enhanced Shelters. Does that distance requirement affect any tent city,
emergency shelter, or homeless shelter from operating within a mile of the enhanced shelter?

Thanks,

Chris

Chris Roberts (he/him)
Councilmember, City of Shoreline

croberts@shorelinewa.gov
(206) 391-2733
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